Public Comment
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Subject: NO increase
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Thanks to legislation passed this session (HB 3689) to reduce TWIA's expected reinsurance and premium
& maintenance tax costs, TWIA's Actuarial & Underwriting Committee has recommended NO increase in
windstorm insurance rates this year.

| urge you to adopt the recommendation of NO windstorm rate increase. Our mortgage with escrow has
increased from $1800 to $2000 last year due to taxes and insurance increases. We cant afford another
increase. Thank you.
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